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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
January 15, 2024 
 
 

U-CYCLE ROUTES DELAYED THIS WEEK DUE TO EXTREME COLD 
 
Curbside and multifamily U-Cycle routes will be delayed one day this week due to the 
extremely cold temperatures. 

• Monday’s U-Cycle routes will be collected on Tuesday, January 16 

• Tuesday’s U-Cycle routes will be collected on Wednesday, January 17 

• Wednesday’s U-Cycle routes will be collected on Thursday, January 18 

• Thursday’s U-Cycle routes will be collected on Friday, January 19 

• Friday’s U-Cycle routes will be collected on Saturday, January 20 

 
 
Please continue to set recycling curbside by 7:00 a.m. to ensure collection. 

 
Questions may be directed to U-Cycle at (217) 384-2302. 

 
 

For more information about the City of Urbana’s U-Cycle program, please visit 
www.urbanaillinois.us/U-cycle. 

 
 

###END### 
 


